
Applies to: Commercial Fully Insured, Self-Insured and Medicare Advantage Business 

 

Program Implementation Delayed: TurningPoint Surgical and 

Implantable Device Management Program for Spine Services 

 
We are delaying the previously announced February 1, 2022 expansion of our Surgical and Implantable 

Device Management Program to include Spine Services for Horizon’s commercial and Medicare Advantage 

plans, including Braven HealthSM. 

 

The new effective date of this program expansion is April 1, 2022. 

 

eviCore healthcare will continue to review prior authorization/medical necessity determination (PA/MND) 

requests until further notice. 

 

If you have questions, please contact your Horizon sales executive or account manager. 

 

 

 

 

 


